
  

   
 

         

    

 

  
 

 
 

  
 

  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

  
 

   
   

 
  

 
  

  
 

 
   

 
 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

    

 
 

     

 

Message Sent 04/24/2012 

Practitioner EHR Incentive Program 

Update: Payment Years 2011 and 2012 

In this Newsletter: 

Update: Payment Years 2011 and 2012 

Contact Details 

1-877-646-5410 
emednyalert@csc.com 

Update: Payment Years 2011 and 2012 

The final date for Eligible Professionals to complete online attestations 
for the Payment Year 2011 adoption/implementation/upgrade (AIU) 
incentive is April 29, 2012. (Yesterday’s email contained a typo for the 
year.) 

Payment Year 2012 for AIU is open! Providers who wish to qualify 
for the program using patient volume data for a 90-day period in 
calendar year 2011 and attest to AIU of certified EHR technology during 
calendar year 2012, or who are otherwise unable to meet the April 29 
deadline for Payment Year 2011, may attest for Payment Year 2012 at 
any time. 

For complete details on the NY Medicaid EHR Incentive Program, 
please visit the eMedNY EHR Incentive Program website. 

Page 1 of 1 

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for 
further assistance. 

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. 
However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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